
There is nothing we enjoy more than getting to know you! Every summer we get to do just that 

by attending community festivals and parades. This is an especially fantastic opportunity for us 

to get to know the people in the Northeastern counties we serve. Look for The Arc tent at your 

next community gathering and come by to say ‘Hi!’ We will have information on upcoming 

events, the chance to learn more about membership, balloons, and fun games!  
 


